
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October Facebook Contest 

Would you like to win a $50 RAH gift certificate?  During the month of 

October we invite you to post a picture of your pet in costume on our 

Facebook page.  We’ll put it in an album and the picture with the most 

likes at the end of the month will win a $50 RAH gift certificate! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Cat Friendly Day 
 

We are committed to your cat’s health and want to ensure a positive experience at the vet’s office.  Stress is one 

of the top reasons why owners don’t bring their cat to the veterinarian for routine visits.  Cats are very good at 

hiding illnesses and diseases.  In order to catch any illnesses early it is important to screen for them with a 

comprehensive physical exam and bloodwork.  That’s why we are hosting a cat friendly day.  While we are 

already recognized as a cat friendly practice, we want to show you our commitment to your cat’s health by 

taking it one step further. 

 

On Thursday November 13, 2014 we will only be seeing cats in the 

morning.  There will be no dogs in the lobby to stress your cat.  We will 

also be giving a free FVRCP or Rabies vaccine and heart screening 

bloodwork to your cat with the purchase of comprehensive 

chemistry/CBC/T4 bloodwork panel.  Space is limited so make sure to 

call to schedule your appointment soon!  
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Riverview Rendezvous 
 

Thanks to all of our current clients and visitors that attended our open house.  Together with everyone’s help we 

were able to donate to the Stray Animal Adoption Program over $320, around 100 pounds of pet food, and there 

were 4 pet adoptions.   

 

 

There were free goodie bags for all and some really neat raffle prizes.  (Thanks to all of our sponsors that 

donated raffle items!)  We hope that everyone enjoyed the activities and being able to check out a “behind the 

scene” tour of the hospital.   

  
 

  

 

February is Dental month 
 

Mark your calendars as February is national Pet Dental month.  If you call 

in February to schedule your pet’s dental for anytime throughout the year, 

you’ll get 15% off your entire invoice!  Healthy mouths mean healthy pets! 

 

 


